Storm Water Committee
Meeting Minutes
Wednesday, February 08, 2023

Attendees:
Emily (Peter Cons) Angela Muchal
Andrew Thomaskevich Jerry Crinella
Pledge

Motion to accept January 11, 2023 Minutes - Made by Angela Muchal -
Seconded by Andrew Thomaskevich. All in favor.
Minutes
* Paris Ligi was present to discuss the drainage problem in the rear of his property
on Lawler Drive. Thee is a 10’ easement that was a drainage ditch. Years ago
someone put a pipe in and closed the ditch. Now it doesn’t drain. We will have
the engineer check it out in the spring when the rain is heavier and the water is
flowing.
* Reviewed all active projects

1. Ward Street - Most of the issues were resolved. The contractor is still not
agreeing on the date for substantial completion. They want it to be Nov 16
instead of Dec 6. There are a few open punch-list items. Emily will find out if
the corrected drains at the top of Ward St were tested.

2. Bridge Street - We may need modifications to the HOP. May need a chapter
105 permit. We are still working on an extension for the grant.

3. Winthrop Street - Still waiting to hear about both grants. We are preparing
the NPDES permit. Emily will check with Dennis to see if the project plans are
complete.

4. Ferdinand Street - no status change - This project is to separate the storm
and sanitary water. Denny has plans from the Borough and County. Project
plans are being finalized. PennDot permit may be needed for inlets on the
state road. We may have already applied for the CoVid 19 Small Water &
Sewer grant for this project.

5. Blakely/Lane Streets (PEMA/FEMA project) - We received a grant and
approval to start the design.

6. Olga Street - No status change - Covid 19 Small Water and Sewer grant was
applied for. The estimated cost is approx. $150Kk.

7. MS4/PRP Plan- still in review with the agency. The engineer is working on

detention pond plans.
Mary]Jo Drive — Emily will find out if the project is sanitary, storm or both.
9. The seven addition projects that Denny and Mia initially looked into received

a preliminary cost estimate, but we need an understanding of the risk/impact

in order to prioritize them.

o

New Business
*  We should look into the opportunity to buy a pump for the Walsh Street
Public Comment

None



Motion to adjourn

Made by Andrew Thomaskevich - Seconded by Angela Muchal - All in favor
Next Meeting

March 8, 2023 6:00 PM at Jessup Borough Building



